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City of Monroe offices to close in observance of  
Veterans Day  
 
(Monroe, LA) Mayor Friday Ellis announces all City of Monroe offices and facilities will be 
closed Friday, November 11, 2022, in observance of Veterans Day.  
 
Offices will reopen Monday, November 14, 2022.  
 
 
Best, 

 

Michelli Martin  

Media Relations Director 
michelli.martin@ci.monroe.la.us 
318-372-7640 
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